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Good afternoon
In regard to the committee meeting notified within the email below, I can confirm that Andrew
Fulton, David McLuckie and Neil Marlborough will be attending the meeting on behalf of the
applicant, with Andrew Fulton intending to speak in the allotted slot for the applicant.
Regards
 
Neil Marlborough (Wood, acting as agent for Cleveland Potash Ltd)
 
Neil Marlborough
Technical Director, Planning and EIA

www.woodplc.com

 
 
 
 

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk  
Sent: 22 November 2021 11:55
To: Marlborough, Neil 
Subject: NYM/2019/0764/MEIA
Importance: High
 
CAUTION: External email. Please do not click on links/attachments unless you know the content
is genuine and safe.

Reference: NYM/2019/0764/MEIA. 

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement
in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter.
The attached correspondence contains important information which you are advised to retain
for your records. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying
it's best to quote our reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

The Authority is following Government advice concerning Covid-19 as such our working
arrangements may change. We will ensure our letters and website are updated as and when
required in order to provide our customers with the most up to date information.

Kind regards

Chris France
Chris France
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Director of Planning
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP 
Tel: 01439 772700 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a
private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be
confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete
the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than
the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

 

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by
Mimecast.
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com

 

This message is the property of John Wood Group PLC and/or its subsidiaries and/or affiliates and is
intended only for the named recipient(s). Its contents (including any attachments) may be confidential,
legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. Unauthorized use, copying,
distribution or disclosure of any of it may be unlawful and is strictly prohibited. We assume no
responsibility to persons other than the intended named recipient(s) and do not accept liability for any
errors or omissions which are a result of email transmission. If you have received this message in
error, please notify us immediately by reply email to the sender and confirm that the original message
and any attachments and copies have been destroyed and deleted from your system.

If you do not wish to receive future unsolicited commercial electronic messages from us, please
forward this email to: unsubscribe@woodplc.com and include “Unsubscribe” in the subject line. If
applicable, you will continue to receive invoices, project communications and similar factual, non-
commercial electronic communications.
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